CMNO

CMO PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED

No. 0375-2024

December 4, 2024
Subject : Notification of the Additional Company’s Public Holidays for the year 2025
To : The President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

On November 12, 2024, the resolution of Thai government has approved several hew
public holidays 2025, which will help create long weekends, all the while boosting tourism

and the overall economy in Thailand.

CMO Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to announce the
additional Company’s Public Holidays for the year 2025 as follows:

1. Monday 2 June, 2025

2. Monday 11 August, 2025
Please be informed accordingly

X .
Yours Sincere

(Mr. Kitisak Jampathipphong)
Chief Executive Officer
CMO Public Company Limited
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